Parent Guide

Books not set by the teacher:

Books set by teachers:

Sometimes books will be set by teachers on Oxford Owl and this is an e-book. To
access this book, you will need to log into Oxford Owl with your child's details.

This book will link directly to the sound they are practising in phonics sessions.
Once logged in, to access the book, they need to click on 'Homework'.

They will then see the book set and they need to click on this and then click on
'Read the e-book'

When reading the book, there may be an audio button on some pages - it may be
helpful to click on these (especially where it is sounding out words).

Please don't click on 'T've finished the e-book' until you have read it as many times
as you are planning to (otherwise you will not be able to re-access the book). It
may be you are trying to read it three times across the week with your child - so
then after the third time click 'T've finished the e-book'.

Once you have finished with the book and have clicked on 'T've finished the e-
book’, it will ask what your child thought of the book and then it will automatically
be stored in the 'progress' tab.

There are many other books on the Oxford Owl site you can access with your child,
which are not set by school. There is absolutely no expectation to access these, but
we wanted to share that they are available should any family want to access them.

When you click on any of these ranges of books, you will be able to search. We
strongly suggest if you are going to do this, you scroll down on the search to book
bands and click on the current book band your child is on. As a school, we get a
clear directive that the books the children read to their families at home should be
books they can read with confidence.



